
 
Why did I receive the letter from Excellus?  Is it legit? 

Yes, the information in the letter is legit.  You have received this letter because you or someone on your 

health plan has been identified by Excellus as using specialty pharmacy medications. 

What is SaveOnSP?   

SaveOnSP is a specialty pharmacy drug program managed by Accredo Specialty Pharmacy.  This 

company is used by Excellus with employers that have self-funded health plans to reduce prescription 

copayments and allow the MCC health plan to purchase specialty medications at a reduced cost without 

needing to change the medication that you are currently taking.  With this program, the MCC health 

plan is able receive a lower cost for the specialty medication and is able to lower your individual copay. 

Will my medication change? 

No.  The program will not change your medication.  The specialty list of medications that qualify are all 

considered as specialty medicines with no alternatives available.  SaveOnSP works directly with the drug 

manufacturer’s discount program to obtain the prescription and discounts for you and the MCC health 

plan. 

What will my copay be under the SaveOnSP program? 

Your specialty medication(s) has been identified with a 30% coinsurance.  By enrolling in the available 

manufacturer assistance program and consenting to SaveOnSP monitoring your pharmacy account, your 

final cost will be as low as $0. 

How will I receive my medication? 

Accredo Specialty Pharmacy is exclusively a delivery specialty pharmacy.  Every drug eligible for the 

SaveOnSP program must be eligible to send via mail. 

When am I eligible for the SaveOnSP program? 

As soon as your enrollment to the SaveOnSP program is processed.   

Is this mandatory? 

Yes, all qualifying medications will be filled directly through the Accredo Specialty Pharmacy.  It is the 

only way for you to receive the reduced copayment.  

How do I sign up? 

Contact SaveOnSP at 1-800-683-1074:  

Monday through Thursday from 8 a.m. to 11 p.m. Eastern time  

Or 

Friday from 8 a.m. to 9 p.m. Eastern time   

 


